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Monday 6th September, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many of you may have heard that Killarney Vale Public School had two positive COVID cases 
confirmed on Friday afternoon. The school was thoroughly cleaned over the weekend and all 
students and staff identified as close contacts have been notified and asked to self-isolate for 
the required period. 
 
This is a timely reminder for all of our community to be diligent with regards to following NSW 
Health advice and our procedures for keeping students and staff safe. 
 
We have a detailed plan in place if we are contacted by NSW Health and will advise you as 
quickly as we can if this occurs. Please regularly check School Dojo, the school Facebook 
page and website for up-to-date information. 
 
Students attending school 

I want to remind all our families that there is minimal supervision on site at our school for those 
students who cannot be educated at home. If you are working from home, and your child is 
able to be educated from home, please keep them at home. We happily welcome and support 
students who are required to attend school. 
 
If required, please get in touch with your teacher to discuss any additional needs for your child 
or family. It is a challenging time for all of our community, and I do appreciate your ongoing 
support. 
 
Kind regards,  

Natalie MacDonald 
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